
 
Faculty Club Newsletter November 2014 Edition 

 

 

The McGill Faculty club has made a reciprocal agreement with the Century Club of Syracuse. Our members 

have now the privilege; when in Syracuse to access this beautiful 19
th

 Century building and enjoy all their 

amenities. Please note that there is a dress code in affect. You can visit their webpage for more information. As 

usual please contact Natasha Sharma if you wish to visit the Century Club, she will then be able to make all the 

arrangements.  

http://www.centuryclubofsyracuse.com/ 

 

The Faculty club hosted the very popular Oyster night buffet on Wednesday October 22
nd

; the evening was a 

great success. Special thank you to members who attended the event, we appreciate your support   

********* 

 

Bridge 

Tuesdays, November 4
th

 & 18
th

 in the Maude Abbott Room, 1:15 p.m. to 4 p.m. 

As usual, all bridge players are invited to the Faculty Club.  The event takes place on Tuesday 

every two weeks and new participants are always welcome.  Organised by the McGill 

Committee for Retired Professors, the game nights are perfectly combined with a drink and a 

snack during matches.  For more details, please contact Dorothy Thomas Edding via email: 

Dorothy.thomas_edding@mcgill.ca or by phone: (514) 932-8478 

 

********* 

 

 

 

Alpine Festival from November 10
th 

to November 14
th

 
Think of this as a gastronomic field trip right in your hometown!  Head on down to 

the McGill Faculty Club for a taste of Swiss, Austrian, French, Germanic and 

northern Italy authentic cuisine.  Chef Majois and his team will prepare succulent 

dishes like butter schnitzel, osso bucco à la Piedmontaise among other tasty 

delicacies.   

 

 

 

********* 

 

 

Vegetarian Festival from November 17
th

 to November 21
st
  

The Faculty club wants to give its member the opportunity to sample an 

array of vegetarian dishes. Chef will have on hand five different dishes 

that will be available all week. This will give you a chance to taste and 

enjoy meatless recipes that are healthy and delicious.   

 

 

 

http://www.centuryclubofsyracuse.com/
mailto:Dorothy.thomas_edding@mcgill.ca


 

********* 

 
 

Centraide Trivia with Professor Dr. David Harpp 

Thursday, November 13
th

 in the Faculty Club Ballroom, Registration starts at 5:30 pm, Quiz at 6:00 pm. 

We wish a warm welcome to all newly registered teams. Centraide Trivia Season is well under way. It will 

certainly be a tight race to the finish. Don’t let your guard down at any time, because every point counts if you 

want your team to stand a chance to be crowned Trivia Champions and dethrone three-time champions 

“Ministry of Truth.” Be sure to register your team early, as places are limited.  Also, please advise us if your 

team will be absent from a round, so that other candidates have a chance to register.  

A minimum of 5$ donation is required for admission. 

Here are the dates for upcoming rounds.  Please note that dates may change.  If it’s the case, then all teams will 

be notified by email. 

 

 Thursday January 15
th

, 2015 (round 3) 

 Wednesday March 18
th

, 2015 (round 4) 

 Thursday April 21
st
, 2015 (round 5) 

 Thursday May 14
th

, 2015 (round 6) 

 

Click to register 

********* 

 [Upcoming Events]  

 Faculty Club Holiday Lunch – Thursday, December 11
th

  

 Brunch and Children’s Christmas Party – Sunday, December 14
th

  

 

Update your agenda regularly by visiting the McGill Faculty Club website: http://mcgill.ca/facultyclub   

For special requests or question, please contact: nicolas.zrihen@mcgill.ca  

 

 

 

David N. Harpp                                                               Nicolas Zrihen 

President, Faculty Club                                                  General Manager  
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